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August 15, 2023 
 
Dear Religious, Treasurers, State Board, Co/Div Presidents & Past Presidents, 
 
I thank you, the Delegates for the 2023-2025 Pennsylvania State Convention, 
for your trust and support and electing me to serve as your PA State  
Treasurer. I look forward to working with and meeting you during my two-year 
term as Treasurer if I have not already done so. 
 
In addition to completing my 2019-2021 term as your PA Catholic Action 
Officer and 2021-2023 term as your PA Irish Historian, I continue to serve in  
the following positions: FFAI Chairperson, JFK, Division 2, Pottsville; St.  
Joseph the Worker Parish, Frackville, food preparation/food sale/festival 
committee, church choir; Bereavement Ministry when necessary; President, 
Knights of Columbus Ladies Auxiliary, Council #748; Frackville Rotary. 
 
The list does not end here. If you need assistance and I am able to 
provide it or can help you to access what you require or desire, I will do 
everything in my power to assist and/or guide you. 
 
If this has reached you in error, please accept my apology and notify me so  
that I may make the necessary corrections. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me,  
570-467-3744, 570-778-2843 or palaohtreasurer@gmail.com  
 
I pray for your health and safety and may God continue to Bless you. 
 
In Our Motto, 
Carole Cooney-Syzdek 
 
 
cc: Cathy Turck, National Treasurer 
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